
 
 

Information for Students affected by the Closure of Career College of Northern Nevada 
 
Career College of Northern Nevada announced closure on February 9, 2024. ACCSC will be 
working with our state and federal partners to find resources for students. 

Below are links to state and federal agencies that can assist students with records and 
information regarding your student loans. We will continue to update this page as additional 
information becomes available. 

State of Nevada Commission on Postsecondary Education 

Current students may contact CPE at 702-486-7330.  

CPE will announce student information meetings in the upcoming weeks to go over options 
with students.   

Closed School Loan Discharges | Federal Student Aid 

Additional Information and Announcement | Federal Student Aid 

Borrower Defense to Repayment | Federal Student Aid 

Veterans | Restoration of Benefits After School Closure for GI Bill Benefits 
 
Unpaid Refund Discharge 
 

 

https://cpe.nv.gov/Students/Students_Home/
https://studentaid.gov/manage-loans/forgiveness-cancellation/closed-school
https://studentaid.gov/announcements-events/closed-school
https://studentaid.gov/borrower-defense/
https://www.benefits.va.gov/GIBILL/Restoration.asp
https://www.benefits.va.gov/GIBILL/Restoration.asp
https://studentaid.gov/manage-loans/forgiveness-cancellation/unpaid-refund
https://studentaid.gov/manage-loans/forgiveness-cancellation/unpaid-refund

